
Phone 
978-230-6446 

Mail 
contact@voicesoftruthcenter.org 

Address 

PO Box 873, Gardner, MA 01440 

 

Dear Community Member Date 
1 Nov 2022 

 The Gardner Domestic Violence Task Force is currently seeking sponsorships for its 
first Annual Purple Paws Walk event. The event will be held in April 2023, in Gardner 
MA, and all funds raised by this event will go directly to support the Purple Paws Pet 
Project. This pet fostering project was created to help support victims of domestic 
violence by assisting them and their pets, who would otherwise be left behind when the 
victim decides to leave their abuser. In many cases pets are the reason victims delay 
leaving their abusers, keeping themselves in often dangerous situations. Pets are like a 
family member, and who would leave a child behind!  This carries the same emotion.  
The Purple Paws Pet Project enables those looking for refuge to leave and know their 
pets are safe.   
 
Voices of Truth has taken on this project as a 501c3 organization who services victims 
and survivors through support groups and referrals.  
 
We would graciously accept any level of sponsorship to support this event and project.  
There are four levels to choose from: 
 
$50      Yorkie Sponsor 
$100    Cocker Spaniel Sponsor 
$250    German Shepherd Sponsor 
$500    English Mastiff Sponsor 
 
Please make checks payable to Voices of Truth and note the Purple Paws Pet Project 
and the level of sponsorship.  
 

  
 

 
 

Regards. 

Bernice Richard 
President 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Non-profit 
46-4478637 
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